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October 18, 2023 

 

Subject: Facet Fuel Monitors Product Clarification  

To:  General Aviation Customers  

 

For Immediate Release 

 

In our ongoing efforts to provide further clarity relating to Facet Monitors, we want to reiterate that the 

monitor models listed below have never been manufactured, marketed or sold to comply with Energy 

Institute (EI) 1583 Specification on Fuel Filter Monitors, 7th Edition: 

• FG-O-512-7 

• FG-O-524-7 

• FG-O-612-7 

• FG-O-609-7 

 

However, the Fuel Monitors listed above do meet EI-1583 7th Edition effluent requirements.   

If you have any questions or require further information, our dedicated team is here to assist you. Please 

don't hesitate to reach out to us at facet.inquiries@fgc.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alex Russell 

Facet President 
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